
 

 

Hazel Haley Scholarship Fund at Florida Southern College 

The purpose of this fund is to assist and encourage worthy students from Lakeland High School 
and Harrison School for the Arts to attend Florida Southern College.  

Recipients will be selected by the college’s Hazel Haley Scholarship Committee.  Each 
scholarship is worth a total of $12,000 and shall be distributed at a rate of $3,000 per year. 
 

To be eligible for consideration: 
Ø Be a 2021 graduate of Lakeland High School or Harrison School for the Arts; 
Ø have applied and been accepted to Florida Southern College; 
Ø have filed the 2021-2022 FAFSA and added Florida Southern College to your college list; 
Ø have financial need and qualify for financial aid, based on your FSC financial aid package  

 
 
The Hazel Haley Scholarship application will be distributed in January 2021 to students who 
meet the above criteria.  Finalists will be invited to interview with the selection committee in 
March.   
 
*Interested students are encouraged to apply to Florida Southern College and file their FAFSA, 
adding FSC to their college list, by December 31, 2020. 
 
This is an incredible opportunity!  FSC is excited to welcome students from Lakeland High 
School and Harrison School for the Arts.   
 
 
 
 
For questions, please contact: 
Lesley Chambers  
Senior Assistant Director of Admissions 
Florida Southern College 
lchambers@flsouthern.edu 
(863) 680-3910 
 

 


